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School Uniforms 
Our school uniform is comfortable, affordable, and available. For those who 
would like to contribute to our Clothing Pool- your contributions are 
appreciated and well used by many of our families. Thank you to families 
who ensure that their children wear correct school uniform each day. 
Lost Property  
Please label all items of clothing with your child’s name. We have many 
new items in our lost property tub without names. 
Head Lice 
With the hot, humid weather comes an increase in  
headlice. Please check and treat your children using  
the most effective method of choice. Hair needs to be  
tied back securely to prevent transmission. 
Year 6 
We wish our Year 6 students a wonderful day at  
Narooma High School on Tuesday for their orientation 
day- you are ready and will have an incredible time! 
 
Tania Hextell 
Principal 
 

Certificate of 
Excellence 
Our entire school learning community 
was recognised for our exceptional 
leadership by the Executive Director, 
School Performance, Kathy Powzen 
and the Director Educational 
leadership, Greg McDonald. 
This award acknowledges each and 
every student, parent, teacher, 
support staff, community member 
and school leader for their 
unrelenting commitment, 
perseverance and contribution 
throughout 2021. Congratulations! 
  

Term 4, 2021 
 
Dhananj is the Dhurga 
word for ‘we eat’ 
Every Friday we cook and 
eat together.  
Gold Coin donations for a 
fabulous feast! 

 

November 
 

Tuesday 23rd 
Year 6 Transition Day 
at Narooma HS 

December 
Wednesday 1st 
3-6 Bournda Excursion 
Thursday 9th 
2-6 School Sleepover 
Friday 10th 
Talent Show Assembly 
(students only) 
Student Reports Home 
Monday 13th 

Year 6 Montague 
Island Excursion 
Tuesday 14th 
Presentation Night 
Thursday 16th 
Last day for students 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
 

Email: centrtilba- 
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

Website: 
 https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
 

You can also view this 
newsletter on our Website 
and SchoolStream app.  
 

Kitchen Garden 
Our amazing Kitchen Garden co-
ordinators have provided our 
students with opportunities to 
develop planning, preparing, and 
cooking skills EVERY Friday! The 
children are enthusiastic and 
engaged in the program and receive 
a wonderful feast for lunch, followed 
by afternoon tea after swimming. We 
welcome parent volunteers who may 
be able to assist with the gardening 
component of the program. 
Everything is here- we just need you! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our PBL Focus for this week is: 
We wear our school uniform with pride 

as it gives us a sense of belonging. 
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! 

Cows? 
 

I wonder 
what will be 
on our next 

P&C Tea 
Towels. 

Available in 
2022! 

Kitchen Garden for 
Year 6 

This week saw a 
couple of little treats 

for our school 
leaders…… 

Delicious sausages, 
coleslaw, and onions 
in a soft roll for lunch 

with pancakes for 
afternoon tea! 

Delicious!! 

Things to remember: 
Wear my correct school uniform! 

Tie my hair back securely! 
Label all my school clothes! 
Return my Library Books! 

 



 

 

We made fairy bread with Mrs 
Lendrum to help us learn about 
writing  and following procedures.  

K12 was lucky to have Mrs Hextell work with them to 
create these super -dooper Cat in the Hat artworks 
last week.   

Our 2022 Kindergarten 
children came to their 
first Kinder Transition 
day. They joined in, 
followed instructions, 
smiled, worked hard 
and made new friends. 
It was lovely to see 
them fitting in so 
beautifully with their 
Najanuga classmates.  

Kindergarten practised writing their names on lines. 
They also looked at the size of the capitals 
compared to the ‘body’ letters. We only use capitals 
at the start of sentences or names.  

Year 2 made objects from the 
centicubes and investigated 
the length, width, height and 
volume.  
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